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Childhood Cancer/STEPS 

DG Jason & Cabinet 

The Ohio Lions contributed 347 boxes of new Legos to the Super Braxton Lego 
Drive by the end of June.  I’m so happy to see that this is being continued and added 
to DG Jason’s Zone & Club Contests.  The Legos go to Nationwide Children’s 
Hospital for Pediatric cancer patients in the name of Braxton Long (he was a friend of 
my son’s). The hospital is always in need of Legos but can only take 300 at a time.  
When they get low on Legos, they give Braxton’s parents (the Long family) a call to 
let them know they need more Legos.  Keep spreading the word about the Lego 
drive. I will continue to come and pick them up wherever you need me to.  Thanks 
for keeping this drive going.  It means a lot to the family and especially a lot to me 
and my family, fellow Lions. 

 

The Super Braxton 5K Committee has had several meetings so far, via zoom and 
onsite when available.  This pandemic is not stopping us striving to keep this 
walk/run going. This year’s walk is scheduled for November 21st and we are working 
on making sure we follow all protocalls required during the pandemic.  We are 
promoting virtual walkers more this year to make people feel more comfortable.   
Looking so forward to this event again. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lion Debbie Bolyard 

Pediatric Cancer Chair 

    


